August 10, 2010
Kimberly Hill
Explore Travel Tours, Inc.
Dear Ms. Hill:
This is in reference to my reservation made last July 30, 2010. I am confirming the booking I have made for a three-day Asian cruise vacation. Please be advised that I prefer to start the travel early in the morning.
I would also like to request that your agency clarify the itinerary sent to me. I would like to include a few restaurants on the places we are going to visit in each of the cities.
With my additional requests, you may now formally proceed with the booking of our travel.
I appreciate you assistance.
Thanks and more power.
Sincerely,
Betty Young

